
 

Community Notification 

Bridge renewal at Friday Hut Road, Binna Burra    

August 2025 to April 2026 
  
 UGL Regional Linx (UGLRL) operates and maintains the Country Regional Network (CRN) on behalf of Transport for NSW. 
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UGLRL will commence renewal work on the bridge at 

Friday Hut Road, Binna Burra, in August 2025. 

Please refer to the map over the page. 

WHAT WORK ARE WE DOING AND WHERE? 

UGL Regional Linx (UGLRL), on behalf of Transport 

for NSW, will be upgrading the rail bridge at Friday 

Hut Road, Binna Burra. Consultation with the 

community and stakeholders commenced on           

16 June 2025 to understand how the proposed work 

may impact them.  

FEEDBACK 

Following valuable feedback from the community, it 

has been made clear that Dudgeons Lane is not 

suitable as a detour route for the eight-month 

duration of the upcoming works.  

In response to this feedback, we have identified an 

alternative route: 

Primary and Contingency Flood Route 

A 21.8-kilometre detour via Friday Hut Road, 

Coolamon Scenic Drive, and Lismore Road, is 

available with an extended journey time of 23 

minutes. 

 

CONTINUED FEEDBACK 

We have developed a survey and invite the community 

and stakeholders to continue to share their thoughts.  

The community can complete the survey in one of the 

following ways: 

• Online: https://bit.ly/friday-hut-road-HYS  from 
16 June to 25 July 2025 

• Email: enquiry@uglregionallinx.com.au  

• Phone: 1300 661 390 

• Complete a paper survey and meet the project 

team at the Community Hub at The Bowlo, 

Bangalow, on 16 July 2025, between 5 pm and  

7 pm. 

To register for the Community Hub, please visit  

https://bit.ly/friday-hut-road-project 

MORE INFORMATION 

Working closely with the local community is a priority 

for UGLRL. And we are listening to your feedback. If you 

have any questions or are likely to be impacted by this 

work, please contact the Communications Team and 

provide the location. 

COMMUNITY CONTACT: 

Phone: 1300 661 390  

Email: enquiry@uglregionallinx.com.au 

 

https://bit.ly/friday-hut-road-HYS
mailto:enquiry@uglregionallinx.com.au
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SITE LOCATION AND DETOUR 

The yellow star indicates the work site location at Friday Hut Road, Binna Burra. The two alternative details are below: 

The primary detour and flood contingency route is via Friday Hut Road, Coolamon Scenic Drive, and Lismore Road. 
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